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Parish President to Hold Town Hall Meeting in Bayou Cane 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 
Terrebonne Parish President Michel Claudet will hold a Town Hall Meeting in Bayou Cane on 
Thursday October 14, 2010.  The meeting will take place in Herbert Hall at St. Bernadette Catholic 
Church (409 Funderburk Avenue) and is scheduled to begin at 6:00 pm. 
 
“Residents in Bayou Cane should be noticing considerable work underway to improve drainage 
and infrastructure in their area,” stated Parish President Michel Claudet.  “The goal of this meeting 
is to give everyone an update on these and other projects that affect the residents of Bayou Cane,” 
added President Claudet.      
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